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15 February 2024 

Grasstree Beach Powerline 

Project Works Notice 

 

Grasstree Beach Powerline Project works progressing 

Further works will soon take place at Grasstree Beach as Ergon Energy progresses its significant 

powerline upgrade to ensure a safe and reliable electricity supply for residents in the area. 

Construction of the new section of overhead 11,000-volt (11kV) high voltage powerline (see blue lines in image below) 

is set to commence in April; however, prior to this, civil works will be conducted throughout March to establish access 

tracks for the construction works and future maintenance. Surveyors will be on site over the coming weeks to determine 

earthworks/construction requirements for the development of the access tracks. 

Vegetation management will also be undertaken along the previously cleared powerline route from March to eliminate 

weeds and promote further growth of native tree/plant species. This activity will be conducted on an ongoing basis in 

accordance with our environmental requirements.  

 

Please note that all works are subject to weather and other site conditions and published timing may change. 

Getting in touch with us  

If you have any questions or concerns about these works or would like to register your interest to receive future updates 

directly (via email/post), please contact our Senior Advisor Community Engagement, Lorelei van Dalen, on 1300 495 

565 or email us at: NetworkProjectEngagement@energyq.com.au. Alternatively, please monitor our Grasstree 

Powerline Project web page at www.ergon.com.au/grasstree-project for future project updates.  
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